
From: Coriell, Scott  
Sent: Thursday, April 28, 2016 3:49 PM 
To: costa@wcax.com 
Cc: Mishaan, Jessica <Jessica.Mishaan@vermont.gov>; London, Sarah <Sarah.London@vermont.gov> 
Subject: RE: response to public record requests 
 

Hi Jennifer, Jess’s response means that we will need an extension for your requests as we work 

to process earlier requests we have received (the one for former staff emails). Thanks, 

 

Scott  

 
From: Mishaan, Jessica  
Sent: Thursday, April 28, 2016 2:17 PM 
To: Coriell, Scott <Scott.Coriell@vermont.gov> 
Subject: FW: response to public record requests 
 
From: Costa, Jennifer [mailto:costa@wcax.com]  
Sent: Thursday, April 28, 2016 2:15 PM 
To: Mishaan, Jessica <Jessica.Mishaan@vermont.gov> 
Subject: RE: response to public record requests 
 
Jessica, 
Does this response apply to non-EB-5 related public records requests? 
I have one non-EB-5 related request (4/21 Peep the Duck related request) that I have not gotten a 
response to, or a formal request for the 10 day extension, as required by law. 
Can you please help me figure out where that particular request stands?  
 

Jennifer T. Costa 
Anchor/Reporter WCAX-TV 
802-652-6376 
costa@wcax.com 
@WCAX_Jennifer 
www.wcax.com 
 
From: Mishaan, Jessica [mailto:Jessica.Mishaan@vermont.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 27, 2016 4:38 PM 

Subject: response to public record requests 

 
All, 
 
We are seeking to process public record act requests in the order in which they are received.  Due to the 
volume of requests, please be aware it will likely be a few weeks before we are able to process and 
produce records in response to your request.  We will further respond to your request in the coming 
weeks.  
 
For public record requests that involve emails contained in former staff accounts, as stated in my email 
to you on Monday, please be aware that we are processing a prior public record act request for the 
entire contents of former staff accounts that were slated for deletion. That request either fully or 
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partially encompasses the requests you have made. We are working to fulfill this request as quickly as 
we can and expect to make a large production of former staff emails by the end of this week.  We will 
advise you when those records are available.   
 
Thank you, 
 
Jessica Mishaan | Paralegal 
Office of the Governor 
109 State Street 
Montpelier, VT 05609-0101 
802.828.3333 
 


